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General                                                                                                                                                          

We have been receiving components for the past 

two weeks from Port Kembla (Wollongong), with 

each delivery conducted under police escort. The 

deliveries have been scheduled for early morning 

to minimize traffic disruptions. 

As the principal contractor, VESTAS is now 

responsible for overseeing the Crookwell 3 

project. We are eagerly anticipating the start of 

the assembling process, which is expected to 

commence by the end of this month. 

 

 

 

Grid Connection 

 RJE Global is currently engaged in trenching 

and laying the internal cables, and they are 

nearing Woodhouselee Rd. They will be 

conducting road works in that area to continue 

their route to Crookwell and the substation. 

From late July and for approximately 2 weeks, 

traffic management procedures will be 

implemented in that area to ensure normal 

operations for local traffic. 

 

        

Wind Farm 

The vast majority of the civil works have been 

completed, including the backfilling of the last 

foundations with excavated material. All the 

components are being stored beside each 

foundation within the designated storage 

area. 

Lastly, we are pleased to report that there 

have been no significant incidents or 

accidents since our last construction update. 
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